May 18, 2004

Ms. Susan Galeczka

Mayor Pat Somerville

And Council Members

For the City of Rochester Hills
1000 Rochester Hills Drive
Rochester hills, MI 48309

Re: Madison Park Project

Dear Mayor Somerville and Council Members:

The purpose of my communication is to enthusiastically support the development at
Adams and Hamlin Road. 1am a 25 year resident of the City of Rochester Hills and have
noted with much concern how toxic in its existing state the current site is. It is refreshing
to see a developer willing to work with the community in order to clean up the site and

also to provide the kind of development that will not adversely impact the community.

The site will bring greater economic development and commerce to the City of Rochester
Hills as well as improve the quality of life for the residents in the community.

Please know I endorse this project whole heartedly and commend the Mayor and Council
on its continued efforts to work on behalf of the residents of the City.

Thanking you in advance for your consideration of this well thought out development.






